
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: adding Guardians to CPG Board
Date: Thursday, February 24, 2022 8:09:30 AM
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From: Michael Letts [mailto:mike@clarityguardians.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 6:39 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: FW: adding Guardians to CPG Board
 

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Dear Clerk, 
 
My name is Michael Letts, and I’m a Certified Professional Guardian. I’m an owner of Clarity
Guardians LLC. I support the proposed amended GR 23 because allowing more professional
guardians on the Certified Professional Guardian Board would increase Board expertise; and because
making meetings public will promote transparency and public confidence in the Board.

Thank you,
 
Michael Letts
 
Michael Letts, CPG, CFP®
Financial Director
 
PO Box 64750
Tacoma, WA 98464
p. 253-269-0188
f. 253-295-3425
mike@clarityguardians.com
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CLARITY GUARDIANS




Percentage

Total  Regulated of Regulated
Wash. Boards and Board  Professionals Professionals
Regulated Professions _Members _on Board __on Board
Engineers and Land B B 100%
Surveyors
Veterinary 6 B 83%
Massage Therapist s 4 80%
Occupational Therapist B 4 80%
Physical Therapist 6 5 80%
Chiropractors 14 11 79%
Psychologist 9 7 78%
WSBA Disciplinary N 10 1%
Board
Medical Quality
Assurance (Physicians) 2 v 8o%
Pharmacist 15 11 71%
Accountancy 9 6 67%
Collection Agents 1 2 50%
Cemﬁgd Professional 13 3 23%
Guardians
Judicial Conduct " B 0%
Commission






Confidentiality Statement: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain information that is protected by State and
Federal law and is intended solely for the use of the addressee(s).  Any unauthorized disclosure is strictly prohibited if you
are not the intended recipient.  You are hereby notified that dissemination, distribution, use or reliance upon its contents is
strictly prohibited.  If you received this e-mail in error, please contact me by reply e-mail and then delete this e-mail.
 

From: Malinda <malinda@clarityguardians.com>
Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 at 5:36 PM
To: Mary <mary@clarityguardians.com>, Michael Letts <mike@clarityguardians.com>, Cheryl
<cheryl@clarityguardians.com>, Lily <lily@clarityguardians.com>
Cc: Jay Becker <jay@clarityguardians.com>, Connie <Connie@clarityguardians.com>, Bret
Gemlich <bretg2013@gmail.com>
Subject: FW: Deadline Monday to COMMENT to add Guardians to CPG Board

This is worth doing
 

From: Hello @ PGSWA <hello@PGSWA.COM> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 3:05 PM
Subject: Deadline Monday to COMMENT to add Guardians to CPG Board
 
Hello Fellow Guardians, 
 
Your input is needed.  
 
The Washington Supreme Court is considering a proposal to: 
(a) allow more guardians on the CPG Board, and 
(b) limit closed-door Executive Session meetings.  See court order No.25700-A-1379.  
 
At the moment, no more than 1/3 of the CPG Board can be guardians, per rule GR 23.  Currently only
three of the 13 Board members (23%) are Guardians.  
 
If you support more Guardians on the CPG Board, please send an email of support to
supreme@courts.wa.gov
 

The deadline is Monday, February 28th.  
 
You might consider sending something like the following to: supreme@courts.wa.gov
 
========================
 
Dear Clerk, 

I support the proposed amended GR 23 because allowing more professional guardians on the
Certified Professional Guardian Board would increase Board expertise; and because making
meetings public will promote transparency and public confidence in the Board. 
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Thank you.  
 
[YOUR NAME]
 
=======================
 
 
 
PS: Most Washington Boards include a majority of their profession. 
 
 

 
Chris Neil | Director
253-475-8700 | f:253-473-5746 | 5306 Pacific Ave, Tacoma WA 98408

Just so you know: This email address is not monitored at all times. So, if your matter is urgent please phone my office. Also,
this message in not encrypted, therefore it may not be secure or protected by attorney-client privilege. This email and attachments
may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, notify the sender at once and delete this
message completely from your information system. Further use, disclosure, or copying of information contained in this email is
not authorized, and any such action should not be construed as a waiver of privilege or other confidentiality protections. Thank you.



 


